## HOUSE OF I'S R'AEL Sharon, Pa.

October 12th., 1944.

Dear Member;

This is to advise you that a general meeting of all members of the House of Israel will be held Tuesday, October 17th, 8:00 P.M. at the Synagogue. The various committee chairmen will report on the activities of their committees during the past year, and a general discussion of synagogue progress and future development will be invited from the floor. Topics for discussion will include such questions as;

Shall we, or shall we not, hire a new Rabbi at this time; and if so, what type of man does the community prefer?

What steps shall we take to improve regristration and attendance at the Hebrew School, and what subjects do parents want their children to be taught?

What shall be done to improve attendance at synagogue services, and what are the reasons for the general lack of interest in the synagogue?

These are a few of the matters to be discussed. If you, as a member of the House of Israel, have a criticism or suggestion to offer about the conduct of your synagogue, we strongly urge you to attend this meeting and voice your opinions. Remember, this is your opportunity to offer any thought you may have for the general good of the institution.

In addition, the term of office of six (6) members of the Board has expired, and election of six (6) new board members will be an important part of the evening's business.

We again strongly'urge you to attend this meeting and exercise your privelege, as a member of the synagogue, to air your opinions and elect new board members. An interesting meeting is assured, and refreshments will be served after the business session.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors, House of Israel

Harry Routman, Chmn.